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Feeney, John M - DNR 
Friday, March 24, 2017 9:41AM 
'csitzmann@sitzmannlaw.com' 
Nicole L. LaPlant (nlaplant@releeinc.com) 
Quality Cleaners Grafton, BRRTS #02-46-5602p 
Quality Cleaners VI Priorities.pptx r--' U 

Hi Chris. My boss Michele Norman and I had a meeting with our vapor intrusion expert regarding the situation at Quality 
Cleaners in Grafton. We thought the best approach, given the limited funds available would be a bare minimum 
investigation at this point with one or two new monitoring wells, and sub-slab vapor sampling in two to three occupied 
buildings downgradient of the site that our VI expert identified (see attached figure). Please have the consultant submit 
a new, very brief proposal to me for that work. Please note that more investigation work may be required in the future, 
after this work is done. 

We are committed to service excellence. 
Visit our survey at http://dnr.wi.gov/customersurvey to evaluate how I did. 

John Feeney, Wisconsin PG #750 
Hydrogeologist, Remediation & Redevelopment Program 
Wisconsin Department of Natural Resources 
1155 Pilgrim Road, Plymouth WI 53073 
Phone: 920-893-8523 
johnm.feeney@wisconsin.gov 
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